
 

 

       Budapest, 16th March, 2015 

 

 
 

The Board of Directors of MOL recommended to pay out HUF 50 bn dividend  
 

 

MOL Hungarian Oil and Gas Public Limited Company hereby informs the capital market’s participants, 
that as a continuation of the last years’ gradually increasing pay-out trend of the regular dividend 
payment, on its meeting held on 16 March 2015 the Board of Directors recommended for the Annual 
General Meeting to pay out HUF 50 bn dividend for the financial year ended 31 December 2014. 

 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 
 


